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28th November 2015  

 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Victoria Park Christmas Fayre 
 
Our Christmas Fayre has been organised for Tuesday 6th December 2016 between 2.00 – 4.00pm. We really 
appreciate your support at this event and look forward to seeing you there! All money raised will go towards buying 
more equipment for children in school.  
 
You can either visit the fayre with your child(ren) at 3.15pm after school or you can come in early. If you would like 
to come early then you can collect your child from school at 2.00pm (from the normal place) If you would like to do 
this please complete the form attached and return it to school.  
 

 
TO PROTECT THE SAFETY OF ALL OUR CHLDREN, PARENTS WILL NOT BE ABLE TO COLLECT THEIR 
CHILD(REN) AT 2.00PM UNLESS YOU HAVE RETURNED THE FORM. NO EXCEPTIONS WILL BE MADE. 
 

 
 
The fayre is sure to be fun and will include lots of great activities including a Raffle, Tombola, Bric ‘n’ Brac stall, 
Bouncy Castle,  Face Painting, Henna Art, Deal or No Deal stall, Cake Stall, Ballot Street Spice Stall refreshments 
(inc Samosa’s, Cakes) and many others.  
 
We have some fantastic raffle prizes this year which include; Bike, £ 20 Asda voucher, Food hamper, Designer 
Perfume. Children’s hair straighteners and more. 
 
The draw for the raffle will take place at 3.30pm. 
 
We look forward to seeing you on the day.  
 
Yours Sincerely 

 
 
Headteacher 
Mrs. Mapp 
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CHRISTMAS FAIR REPLY SLIP – Tuesday 6th December 2016 
 
 

 I/we agree to collect my child(ren)       (name) ……………………………………………… in class …………………… 
 
          (name) ……………………………………………… in class …………………… 
 
          (name) ……………………………………………… in class …………………… 
                                               
                                                                     (name) ……………………………………………… in class …………………… 
  
          (name) ……………………………………………… in class ……………………                                                
 
 
 
 
at 2.00pm on Tuesday 6th December. I understand that the children will be my responsibility and agree to escort 
them around the fayre.  
 
 
 I would like to collect my child/ren at the usual time of 3.15pm.   
 
 
Please return your reply slip to your child’s Class Teacher by Thursday 1st December. 
 
 
Signed: ...........................................  Name: ............................................... 
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